
Verstegen, Thomas - DNR

From: Mary Neubauer <MNeubauer@cityofprincetonwi.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 7:22 AM
To: Verstegen, Thomas - DNR

Subject: RE: Underground Storage Tanks (LIST)

Good morning Tom
Please send all information to me at the following. Phillip Rath is no longer with the City of Princeton.

Thank you

ML

Mary Lou Neubauer
CityAdministrator/Clerk/Treasurer
P 0 Box 53; 531 S. Fulton Street
PrincetonWI 54968
(920)295-6612
(920) 295-3441 (Fax)

mneybayer@cityofRrincetonw!,corn

WISCONSIN

From: Verstegen, Thomas - DNR [mailto:Thomas.Verstegen@wisconsin.gov]

Sent: Monday, February 16, 2015 3:30 PM
To: Mary Neubauer
Subject; Underground Storage Tanks (LIST)

Hello Ms. Neubauer,

The DNR is currently sending out informational letters to sites that have on-going cleanups in the LIST program. I want to

make sure we have the right contact information. In the past we have sent letters in care of Mr. Philip Rath. I don't know

if Mr. Rath is still with the City. I would like to make sure our letter gets addressed to right person. Many other
municipalities have their Director of Public Works handle their LIST sites. Please let me know to whom the letter should
be addressed.

Thank you for your time.

TOM

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.Rov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Tom Verstegen
Hydrogeologist



Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

625 E. CTY Y, Ste 700, Oshkosh, Wl 54901-9731

Phone: (920)424-0025
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